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Mayor Bill Bogaard

Councilmember Chris Holden M,\_\

Request to add “Discussion of Potential Moratorium for Uses in the Mid
and Lower Arroyo” to the February 7 or 14 Council Agenda

The basis for the discussion would be the Council putting some controls on the
uses that would come into the area prior to the Council taking action on the Master Plan

and EIR being prepared.

The Council continues to be presented with some very exciting opportunities for
the City in the use of the Arroyo Seco, but these uses always seem to put us at odds with
the neighbors who have concerns on the impact that these uses bring. Any new uses
brought to the Council for discussion would not be decided upon until such time as the
Master Plan and the EIR have been decided on by the Council. Therefore we remove the
temptation for the Council to add another use prior to the completion of the Master Plan

and the EIR.
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